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October 28, 2021

PUBLIC ADVISORY

Disruptions to phone lines at the
White Bay Central Health Centre

Labrador-Grenfell Health is advising residents of disruptions to phone lines at the White Bay
Central Health Centre in Roddickton- Bide Arm.

In cases of medical emergency, residents are asked to proceed directly to the health centre, if
able.

The service provider is working to restore services. We apologize for any inconvenience this
may cause.



